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Hello, having lived in Oregon for 73 years (Alyce) and 38 years (David), we know how
important water is to the state of Oregon. We strongly support full funding for the Oregon
Department of Fish and Wildlife’s Water Quality/Quantity Program. So much of
Oregon's economy and public health is based on managing our water resources well.
We oppose any cuts to ODFW’s Water Program.
Thank you for this opportunity to provide input.
David and Alyce Drescher
Sunriver, Oregon
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